
 

 History 
We have been learning about 
celebrations from the past and how 
parties are celebrated today in 2019. 
We loved playing ‘Pin the Horn on the 
Unicorn.’ We investigated the different 
types of party foods from the past and 
played games that our grandparents 
would have played.  

English 
Every day is a good day to read and write. In 
Kindergarten we do lots of reading and writing. 
Every Monday we write a recount about what we did 
on the weekend. We have been trying to write more 
descriptive sentences that engage with our 
audience. We have been learning about adjectives, 
pronouns, verbs and even conjunctions. Our new 
favourite word is ‘because.’ 

         
      

 
 

Mathematics 
We have been learning about multiplication and 
division strategies. This includes making equal 
groups and recognising how many groups we have 
and how many in each group. 

Athletics Carnival 
This term we had our first Athletics Carnival. It was 
awesome. We did lots of running, novelty games and 
even hid under the parachute. 

Book and Bark in the Park.  
We had the best time walking to Bannockburn Oval and reading books to 
our doggie dog dogs. The dogs were the best listeners and all they asked 
for in return was a pat and a scratch. 


